
Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 1

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 2

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 3

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 4

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 5

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 6

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 7

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 8

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 9

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 10

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 11

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 12

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 13

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 14

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
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2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 15

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 16

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
www.rtsports.com

2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Week 17

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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Callaway Football League
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2022 Transactions

Mon Feb 27 2:35pm ET

Offseason

3 AMIGOS

No transactions performed this week.

BAKHTIARI & BUSCHHHH

No transactions performed this week.

BOOTLEGGERS

No transactions performed this week.

CITY SLICKERS

No transactions performed this week.

FARVE DOLLAR FOOTLONG

No transactions performed this week.

FOURTH TEN

No transactions performed this week.

IRONMEN

No transactions performed this week.

MIM

No transactions performed this week.

PIGMEN

No transactions performed this week.

STATLER WALDORF

No transactions performed this week.

THE MAFIA

No transactions performed this week.

WALLYBOBBERS

No transactions performed this week.
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